Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor
Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: March 18, 2021
Subject: Appointment of Director of Senior Services

The Town Board officially appoints Jenifer Stanek as Director of Senior Services at the starting
salary of $49,114.12, effective March 23, 2021, and vacates the prior motion regarding this
appointment made in executive session on March 8, 2021. The Town of West Seneca is bound by
the CSEA White Collar Union Contract to start this position at Group 8, Step 1. Ms. Stanek meets
all minimum civil service qualifications set forth by Erie County Personnel. She is also a
resident of West Seneca and former West Seneca Senior Center employee.



